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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

This report reviews and recommends the rescindment of TCDSB Board 

Policy FP.03 (Border Brokers) in order to remove an infrequently utilized 

service and consolidate into the Board’s Purchasing Policy and Procedures. 

 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 3 hours. 
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

1. This Recommendation Report is on the Order Paper of the Governance and 

Policy Committee as it recommends the rescindment of the Border Brokers 

Policy (FP.03) as it is a service infrequently utilized and better served by 

consolidating into the TCDSB’s Purchasing Policy and Procedures. 

 

C. BACKGROUND 
 

1. The TCDSB Policy FP.03 (Border Brokers) was approved on November 24th, 

1986 without any subsequent revisions to date (attached as Appendix A). 
 

D. EVIDENCE/RESEARCH/ANALYSIS  
 

1. The TCDSB Purchasing Policy FP.01 provides a comprehensive governance 

and procedural framework for the administration of procurement operations 

for the TCDSB. 

2. Recent changes to the Purchasing Policy FP.01 requires the Board of Trustees 

review and approve any procurement award in excess of the $50,000 threshold 

by a report complete with detailed descriptions and cost analyses for review 

and approval. 

3. TCDSB’s existing Policy and Procedures regulates all procurement activity 

and requires compliance with all Canadian & International Trade Agreements, 

along with the corresponding Broader Public Sector Procurement Directives. 

4. The infrequent nature of Border Brokers Services are normally addressed by 

cross-border carrier firms. 
 

E. STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

The Border Brokers Policy F.P.03 (Appendix A) is being recommended for 

rescindment effective immediately. 
 


